
 
 
 
 
DATE:  January 24, 2023 
 
TO:  Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Mayor Mark Arapostathis and Vice Mayor Colin Parent 
 
SUBJECT: PROPOSAL TO CANCEL THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY 

COUNCIL SCHEDULED FOR FEBRUARY 14, 2023 
 
The City Council’s next regularly scheduled meeting is scheduled to occur on February 
14, which is Valentine’s Day. 
 
For the benefit of the public and staff, we are asking that the City Council cancel that 
meeting. 
 
We have discussed this matter with the City Manager and he suggested that the agenda 
items planned for that meeting can be deferred to future meetings without impacting the 
City’s continued operations.  
 
 


